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KICK-OFF MEETING IN VERVIERS, BELGIUM  
NOVEMBER 30, 2022

CIVIC GREEN project, funded through the
ERASMUS+ Program, has officially kicked off!
The introductory meeting took place in
Verviers, Belgium, on November 30, 2022,
hosted by the project coordinator B.A.O.
JEUNESSE in collaboration with FORUM
CITOYENS BURGERS.  This meeting marked a
significant milestone, as partners from across
Europe discussed in detail project activities,
clarified roles, and aligned on a unified
strategy. This event was a success and set
the tone for our collaborative journey.

Welcome to the 1st edition of the CIVIC GREEN project's E-Newsletter! In this release, we are
excited to provide updates on the project's objectives and milestones. The CIVIC GREEN project is
driven by a twofold mission. Firstly, it seeks to cultivate a culture of active citizenship,
empowering European citizens and public institutions with heightened environmental
knowledge, thereby fostering improved conditions for civic participation and democratic
engagement. Secondly, the project endeavors to proactively engage European citizens in the
vigilance of environmental policies and initiatives, encouraging their active participation in the
monitoring process.

News

TRANSNATIONAL PROJECT MEETING IN
MADRID, SPAIN - MAY 25, 2023

Project partners gathered for a 2nd time in
Madrid, Spain, on May 25, 2023. This meeting
was hosted by SOLIDARIDAD SIN
FRONTERAS (SSF) and witnessed substantial
progress in shaping and executing project
activities. In-depth discussions centred
around the CivicGreen MOOCs and the Civic
Green Citizen Lab. With enthusiasm for the
future, the project gears up for its next
assembly in Istanbul, Turkey, slated for
October 2023.
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